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Let’s bring more productions to Oregon! It’s good for workers, it’s good for the 

economy, it’s good for Oregon’s standing in the media and entertainment industry. 

Getting more productions in our state will have a positive ripple effect, economically 

and creatively, and position Oregon as a creative destination for both natives, 

nationally, and perhaps even internationally. 

Let’s do this! 

 


